Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/14/2021 6:00:00 AM

First name: Ruth Last name: Pyron Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forester Carbonari

Anything done for forest health and fire suppression is welcome. I went through the Forest Stewardship classes and I know it takes a lot of work but it is worth the effort. Besides a safer forest and a healthier forest, you get less fire and more good timber and more beautiful hikes and picnics.

Thank you for your planning and I wish you every success.

Susanna Pyron